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Tasks for FAI Expert Groups IT in 2012 
 
 
Dear FAI Experts, 
 
 
The FAI Head Office recently had a session establishing initial tasks for the 
above-mentioned FAI Expert Group, in accordance with the earlier defined 
«Policy and Goals» and «Framework» documents.  
 
Attached to this letter, you will therefore find a Task List with deadlines approved 
by the FAI Executive Board, as well as supporting information regarding the 
tasks. 
 
Mr. Visa-Matti Leinikki will keep in direct contact either with you as Point of 
Contact. He will also receive the initial results of your work, and evaluate the 
results and forward these to the FAI Executive Board, as well as entertain 
discussions with you. 
 
The Expert Group results / outputs should be processed as follows : 
Individual results shall first be forwarded to Mr. Visa-Matti Leinikki (vml@fai.org), 
who is the Point of Contact for this Expert Group by 17 August 2012. They must 
be forwarded to Mr. Leinikki early enough for him to provide a summary of results 
to the FAI Executive Board. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to also contact Segolene 
Rouillon at the FAI Office: members@fai.org 
 
Thank you for your engagement and support to the FAI. 
 
With best regards. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jean-Marc BADAN Beat NEUENSCHWANDER    Otto LAGARHUS 
Secretary General FAI Executive Director  FAI Executive Director
  
                         
 
Cc :  FAI President, Dr. John GRUBBSTRÖM 


